STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS27194

This is an FY 2020 trailer appropriation bill for the Department of Health and Welfare. It addresses the fiscal
impact of S1204aa,aaH, which provides additional requirements for Idahoans that are eligible for Medicaid
through expansion.

FISCAL NOTE

The appropriation includes $784,100 from the General Fund, and $1,826,500 in federal funds for a total fiscal
impact of $2,610,600. Of the total amount, $1,619,000 is for onetime programming and waiver development
costs; and $991,600 is for ongoing purposes that include staffing to monitor the success of the waivers and
to ensure participants are meeting the requirements of the various waivers.

Contact:
Jared Tatro
Budget and Policy Analysis
(208) 334-4740

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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